
 
 
 

Dear Parents & Carers,   Head Teacher’s Comments 

 
Today we have enjoyed our penultimate forest school session of 2021. We have loved every session with Ro and cannot wait for 

the spring, when our sessions will restart. Can your child tell you what we got up today in the woods? 

 

The weeks are certainly flying by! This week, we donated our 26 Boxes of Hope, which have now started their journey to 

Romania, to bring Christmas cheer to the children there. Thank you if you donated a box to the appeal. School is starting to feel 

festive; with the children singing their songs in preparation for their Christmas productions. Costumes are also being tried on in 

preparation. There are some very cute sights in school at the moment... 

 

At the moment, we are hopeful we can perform our productions with an audience; the dates will be: 

 

N, R, 1 & 2- in the Explorer Classroom:  

Thursday 2nd December @ 2PM. Numbers will unfortunately due to COVID restrictions we can only offer 4 seats per child. 

 

3, 4, 5 & 6 - in our church:  

Monday 6th December @ 2PM. Numbers will also unfortunately be restricted to 6 seats per child.  

All family groups will be seated together as much as possible. 

 

We hope all the children enjoyed their trip to Zefferelis cinema this week. It has been very interesting reading the children's 

reviews and hearing how they all enjoyed the films in such different ways.  

 

On Monday a small group of KS2 are attending a local schools Dodge ball event at Vicarage Park School in Kendal and on 

Wednesday KS2 have been invited by Windermere School to watch their Christmas musical 'Shrek'. We are really looking 

forward to the show. KS2 children will arrive back at school at 4.30.  

 

There is only one week until the PFA Christmas fair, which is next Friday (26th). 3.30-5. We ask that unless your child is helping 

on a stall, they are supervised by yourselves at all times. If you can spare any time to help set up or man a stall, please see Mrs 

Bone or Sally Anne (Chair of the PFA). Thank you.  

 

Thank you if you have bought raffle tickets and supported the PFA. There are lots of amazing prizes. Any unsold raffle tickets 

need to be returned to school please. 

 

Many thanks for your support, as always,  

Stay safe, 

 

Mrs Bone and Mrs Tansey 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Bone and Mrs Tansey 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stay safe, 

 

   ATTENDANCE           

TEDDY AWARD 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception 92% 

Year 1     100% 

Year 2 91% 

Year 3  93% 

Year 4  98% 

Year 5       93% 

Year 6     95% 

WOW! 
Amazing, year 

1…. that’s 
fantastic!! 

  DIARY – November 2021 

 
Tuesday 23rd Nov – own clothes day £1 donation for CAFOD 
 

Wednesday 24th – Yr 3,4,5 & 6 Shrek production at 

 Windermere school…4:30pm pick up. No sewing club. 
 

Friday 26th – *Christmas Fayre in the church hall*  
 
Please remember *chocolate tombola donations* & 
 
*shop bought cakes* please!  
 
Please may I also remind everyone to return raffle tickets to 
 school sold & unsold… many thanks. 
 
Hope you all have a lovely weekend!! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our donated boxes of hope now on the way to 

Romania! Thank you team Cuthbert’s.  

 

 


